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WHAT’S ON  

WEDNESDAYS  Waminda Café 

 GYM  2pm 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 11 am 

Please make sure you have returned 

your permission forms for gym and 

wear comfortable activity clothing for 

gym and yoga sessions. 

 

TUESDAY 10TH SEPT  

World Suicide Prevention Day 

 Glasshouse, Benalla 

WEDNESDAY 11TH SEPT  

 Scholarship Ceremony 

 Town Hall, Melbourne 

THURSDAY 19TH SEPT  

 Parent Teacher Interviews 

 4-6 pm 

FRIDAY 20TH SEPT  

 Last Day of Term 3 

MONDAY 7TH OCT  

 First Day of Term 4 

Volunteer Awards 
 

Students from Benalla FLC have once again been the 
recipients of awards for their volunteering in the community. 

These awards were presented at the Weary Dunlop Community Centre on Tuesday 
3rd September. 

Congratulations to: 

Crystal and Kaleb for their work 
at Molyullah Easter Fair. 

 

Tara, Maeley, Tom, & Nikita for 
their involvement with NEA 
community Art Exhibitions. 

 

Callam and Jake for their 
continued service on 
Wednesdays as part of a 
partnership with Waminda Café 
Club and Benalla FLC Coffee Van. 

 

Well done, and thank you for 
giving back to the community. 



One The Bear 
 
Thursday the 8th of August Shep FLC, Seymour FLC and BFLC’s Year 9s 
and Music group had gone to Melbourne, Vic. Arts Centre by Benalla Bus 
Lines school bus to watch “One the Bear” and 
“Thoroughly Modern Millie”. 

Year 9 went to see “One the Bear” while the music 
group saw “Thoroughly Modern Millie” 

“One the Bear” was alright in my opinion but I still 
don’t know really what it was about so let’s see what 
someone else says… “I think the play was good and I 
think it was about culture. I really enjoyed it” says 
Lynne, a fantastically helpful receptionist from 
BFLC. 

After the show we had McDonald’s for lunch, where 
we all discussed how much we enjoyed the shows and 
music.                                                        By Zidane  

Be Involved 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This year the Benalla Festival has the theme “Fiesta of Festivals”.  

Benalla FLC will be joining in the fun with the creation of a  float to appear in the Street Parade.   

 

Please speak to Sean or Alex to be part of this activity. 

Thoroughly  

Modern Millie 
A wonderful opportunity for our performance students 
to view a vibrant live performance at the Melbourne 
Arts Centre. They also were lucky enough to go back 
stage and participate in a question answer forum with 
the cast members. 

Benalla Flexible Learning Centre’s Stunning 
Trip To The Melbourne Arts Centre 



Young Parents Group 

getting to know their 

newest member.  

 

This group gathers each Thursday 

afternoon, to combine school work 

and  PEEP program. Thank you 

Tomorrow Today for making this 

possible. 

Thursday September 19th there will 

be a session on “Food Milestones for 

Babies” run by Kathryn and Ashley 

Dieticians from Benalla Health. 

Congratulations Brad on obtaining your 

Masters of Literacy. All your hard work 

has paid off. 

Interviews 
End of term is coming, and it is that time 

for students and families to discuss 

achievements and focus on goals for next 

term. 

Interviews will be occurring  during the 

last week of term. 

Time: from 4:00  to 6:00 pm  

Date: Thursday 19th September 

 

Please make sure you organise a time with 

your teacher. 



Heide Excursion 
Five Benalla FLC students had a wonderful opportunity to attend the Heide Museum 

and participate in a 3D Clay modelling workshop.  The students created their designs 

on CAD software and then watched the finished product appear via a 3D printer.  A 

very engaging process, both artistically and socially.  Students again had the 

opportunity to get to know peers 

from our Shepparton Campus. 

Another successful collaboration 

within the North East Flexible 

Learning Network.  

Thank you Shepparton FLC for your 

organisation.   

 

 

 


